
                  

 

CIR/60/2022-2023   Date: 21st March, 2023 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Amanora School! 
 

It gives me a sense of gratification and fulfillment to complete yet another academic session on a successful 
note.  Apart from the regular annual programs and plans aimed at the overall grooming of our students, 
the year also witnessed a number of significant moments that made it unique and memorable. The mission 
of Amanora School is to focus on learning for every student every day. We emphasize the fact that learning 
is reflected in both achievement and growth. We believe that learning happens differently for different 
people, requiring flexibility and variation in the approach. Learning also requires effort and persistence, as 
well as the support of everyone. 
 

Our pursuit of excellence this year has been possible only due to passion, planning, persistence, purpose 
and your collaboration.  
 

We are proud to share with you that this year also our students have excelled in not only academics but  in 
several Olympiads, literary competitions , Quizzes, sporting, and other co-curricular events. 
School ensured the seamless conduct of all calendared events for holistic development of the students. 
The campus was abuzz with variety of activities ranging from clubs, exhibitions, field trips, Model United 
Nations to the inter house competitions.  
 

As we prepare for the term end and the start of a new academic year, we furnish herein, the details of the 
YEAR-ENDSCHEDULE and important dates that will assist you to plan the period ahead effectively. 
 

• PTM for grade PPII will be conducted on 23rd March, 2023. 
• PTM for grades Nursery and Prep I is scheduled on 24th March, 2023. 
• The final PTMs for all Grades will be completed by 31st March, 2023. 
• New Academic Session for grades I to IX will commence from 5thApril 2023 tentatively. 

 
The details of Books, Stationery and uniform distribution has been shared with you via circular 57 and 59 
respectively.  Meanwhile request you to fill Google Form for Student and Parent ID card for the Academic 
Year 2023-24 on the link provided below  
https://forms.gle/JadG7FeVsw99RPKo8 
 
I also request the parents to clear all the pending dues if applicable before the closure of this academic 
year. 
Thanking you for your kind cooperation and looking forward to a happier, healthier and more fruitful 2023! 

 

Best regards 

For Amanora School 

 
Ms. Madulikka Sharma 
Principal 

https://forms.gle/JadG7FeVsw99RPKo8

